TRANS
INCLUSION

Gender and the language we use to talk about it are
changing. We must be inclusive to people of all genders.

The American Society of Mechanical Engineers «



Presenter
Presentation Notes
In February 2018 ASME updated its Society Policy on Diversity and Inclusion to include equitable access. The impetus for this update to our policies was the North Carolina “bathroom bill” passed in 2016, which put strict and explicit impositions on trans people using the restroom that corresponded with their gender identity. ASME had already planned to hold two big conferences in North Carolina at the time the bill was passed, and we felt we needed to provide support and protection for our constituents who might be affected by this bill. We issued an immediate response and the topic was referred to the Diversity & Inclusion Strategy Committee for a longer-term solution that would be ingrained in our policies. 

As we continue to strive to serve all our constituents, ASME must follow the lead of the younger generations. Generation Z is defining what gender will mean in the future, and it’s very different from what many of us grew up with and, frankly, are comfortable with. We must lean into our discomfort and meet young people where they are. 

Generation Z is embracing gender fluidity, non-binary genders, and other trans identities in a way that no generation before it has. More than half of these young Americans reported knowing someone who goes by non-traditional gender pronouns like “they/them,” making this generation the only demographic where that is the case. As more and more members of this generation (and the one behind it) become adults, we will be more exposed to the broader spectrum of gender identities as well. Let’s be ready to welcome people of all genders. 

For more information: https://transequality.org/
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